
Cub Scout summer program available 

Written by Betsy Blevins
Thursday, 26 May 2011 10:54 - 

May 19, 2011 - The NETSEO Trails Council is once again bringing the Cub Scouting fun to
summer vacation. &quot;Scouting the Outback&quot; is the theme for this year's Cub Scout Day
Camp to be held on June 15-17 from 3-8 p.m. at the Bonham National Guard Armory and
Trades Day Site. This is for boys going into the first grade through fourth grade and registered
as cub scouts. The cost is $35 if registered before May 13, or $60 afterwards.

&quot;This is a wonderful chance for the boys to come out and have a great time while getting a
jump start on their rank requirements&quot;, said Daniel Sisk, Camp Director for this year's
event. For more information on this event and forms to register as a cub scout, please contact
Scott Blackerby (903) 587-3373.
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